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May 17, 2019 

City Council President, Linda Morad 
City Council Office 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Council President Morad: 

At the Regular meeting held on May 13, 2019 the Committee voted, by roll call vote, to notify the 
New Bedford City Council that the property located at 135 Shawmut Avenue, New Bedford, 
Massachusetts and shown as Lot 6 on Assessor's Map 70 and known as the Horatio A. Kempton 
School is no longer needed by the New Bedford Public School. 

The roll call vote was as follows: 

John Oliveira - No Joshua Amaral- Yes 
Christopher Cotter - Absent Colleen Dawicki - Yes 
Jack Livramento - Yes Mayor Mitchell - Yes 
Bruce Oliveira - Yes J-.T 

O 

5-Yeas 1 - Nays 1-Absent r: "Q ' 

The Committee respectfully request that this notification be transmitted to the New Eedford Ctfy 
Council. ° ° 

Yours truly. 

Thomas Anderson 
Superintendent/ 
Secretary to the School Committee 

TA/AF 

Mikaela McDermott/City Solicitor 
Ari Sky/CFO 
Dennis Farias/City Cierk 
Andrew O'Leary/ Asst. Superintendent Finance & Operations 
File 

The New Bedford Public Schools do not discriminate on the basis of age, gender, race, color, religion, ethnicity, national 
origin, disability, sexual orientation, ancestry, homelessness, gender identity, gender expression or immigration status. 


